
 
 

 
 

July 9, 2012 
 

BULLETIN #1265 
 

RE:  Benjamin J. McKay, J.D., M.P.A. Hired as Executive Director of the Surplus Line 
Association of California 

 
 

Benjamin J. McKay, J.D., M.P.A. has been hired as Executive Director of the Surplus Line 
Association of California, effective July 16, 2012.  
   
Ben McKay joins the SLA after a career in both the private and public sector.   Ben spent the last 
eight years with the Property Casualty Insurers Association of America (PCI) as their Senior 
Vice President for Federal Government Relations, a corporate officer position.   Prior to PCI, 
Ben served as a Chief of Staff to a member of Congress in Washington, D.C. Other career 
highlights include eight years as staff to members of the Florida legislature, where he worked on 
insurance issues, and a tour as a regulator at the Florida Department of State, where he served as 
Deputy Secretary for International and Legislative Affairs and later as Chief of Staff for the 
department.  Ben received his Juris Doctor from Catholic University, his Masters in Public 
Administration from Harvard University, and his Bachelor of Science from Florida State 
University.  
   
Please welcome Ben to the SLA.  
   
Contact information:  
   
Benjamin J. McKay 
Executive Director 
415-434-4900 Ext 132  
BMcKay@slacal.org email  

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
   
   
Davis Moore  
Chairman, Executive Committee  
The Surplus Line Association of California 


